
Dear	Cunniff	Families, 

Tuesday,	February	5th	is	an	early-release	day	with	a	12:15	dismissal,	lunch	served	and	Extended	

Day.		Teachers	will	be	holding	afternoon	conferences.		If	you	did	not	sign	up	for	a	February	

conference,	please	do	so.		The	link	can	be	found	on	the	Cunniff	HomePage.		Additionally,	

Kindergarten	registration	is	taking	place	this	week.		Details	including	dates	and	times	can	also	be	

found	on	the	Cunniff	HomePage:		https://cunniff.watertown.k12.ma.us/		. 

During	your	child’s	February	conference,	Teachers	will	be	sharing	the	most	recent	winter	i-Ready	

Diagnostic	Parent	Report	with	you.		As	you	are	aware,	the	i-Ready	Diagnostic	is	one	of	multiple	

measures	that	help	teachers	assess	and	personalize	your	child’s	learning. 

Cunniff	art	teacher	Ali	Lucas,	continues	to	do	an	amazing	job	encouraging	all	students	to	put	their	

artistic	ability	to	work.		Student	art	work	is	always	featured	in	our	Main	Lobby.		Families	have	an	

opportunity	to	view	examples	of	student	artwork	and	lessons	on	Mrs.	Lucas’	Art	Room	blog:	

http://cunniffschoolart.blogspot.com/.			You	can	“follow	by	email",	located	on	the	right	hand	side	of	

the	webpage,	to	have	updates	sent	directly	to	your	inbox.	Student	artwork	is	also	being	showcased	

on	an	Art	Room	Instagram	page:	https://www.instagram.com/art.at.cunniff/.	You	may	follow	the	

link,	or	simply	search	@art.at.cunniff	on	the	Instagram	app	or	webpage	to	see	more!			 

Looking	ahead,	Thursday,	February	14th	is	also	an	early-release	day	with	a	12:15	dismissal,	lunch	

served	and	Extended	Day.		Evening	conferences	will	take	place	on	Thursday,	February	7th	and	

Tuesday,	February	12th	from	6:00-8:00pm.			There	is	no	school	from	Monday,	February	18	–	Friday,	

February	22,	our	February	recess.		 

Third	grade	students	will	be	participating	in	a	Museum	of	Science	Traveling	Program	titled	Weather,	

Wind	and	Water	on	Tuesday.		Special	thanks	to	the	Cunniff	PTO	for	funding	this	event. 

Thursday,	February	7th	is	the	100th	day	of	school.		Many	teachers	will	be	celebrating	with	activities	

that	nicely	link	this	three	digit	number. 

The	Cunniff	is	participating	in	the	Watertown	Food	Drive.	Collection	boxes	are	set	up	in	the	Main	

Lobby.			Please	see	the	attached	flyer	for	additional	details.									Watertown Food Drive  

There	is	a	PTO	meeting	scheduled	for	Tuesday	evening.		Hope	to	see	you	there. 



Enjoy	your	Sunday	afternoon! 

Warm	regards, 

Mena	Ciarlone,	Cunniff	Principal 

 
	


